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1.                

Quarterly Meeting                                     
Thursday, August 15th 

7:00PM 

Join us for our Quarterly Meeting at Balmoral Baptist                                             
Church @ the corner of Kirby Parkway and Stout Rd. 

After a brief business meeting we would like to welcome 
our Guest Speaker.  

Mr. Melvin Burgess 

Shelby County Assessor of Property 

 

                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Calendar of Upcoming Events 
  
   August 15th - Quarterly Meeting 
             (Balmoral Church – 7:00pm) 
 

   August 26th - Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
       (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 
 

   October 1th – National Night Out/20th year for KSANA 
  (Balmoral Church – 6:30pm) 

 
   October 26th – KSANA Annual Halloween Hayride 
  (Camrose Cove 5:30pm) 
 

   October 28th - Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
       (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 

 
November 21st – KSANA Fire & Police BBQ 

(Balmoral Church 6:30pm) 
 
     
     
    
 

Save the Date! 

     The city of Memphis will recognize National 
Neighbor’s Night Out on October 1st. Also, we will 
celebrate the 20th Birthday of KSANA! 

Save the Date-October 1st!!! 
Observing National Night Out and Celebrating 20 

Years of KSANA 

 
Our Neighborhood Meeting on August 15th is the 
beginning of our 20th year as a Neighborhood 
Association. We continue to be one of the most 
desirable neighborhoods in East Memphis due to the 
hard work and diligence of our members. Memphis is 
changing and our neighborhood is changing with it, 
but our goal of promoting a safe and friendly 
neighborhood will never change.  
 
Join us as we celebrate the best neighborhood in East 
Memphis. NNO will be celebrated across the City and 
we will be having our celebration in the Picnic Area 
and Parking lot of the Balmoral Church. We plan to 
have a Moon Bounce for the kids and hope to have 
participation from the Memphis Police and Fire 
Departments. Bring your favorite desert or munchie 
snack food; lawn chairs; and meet and greet your 
neighbors. More to follow as we get closer to the date.  
 

Ridgeway Station News 

 
Monday, August 26, 2019 at 6:30pm. We welcome Colonel 

Worthy back from a prolonged illness and look forward to him 

providing crime statistics for our neighborhood. 

                             

 

The next MPD Citizens Police Academy will start Tuesday, 

September 3rd at Ridgeway Station. This is a chance to learn more 

about the different divisions of the police department and includes a 

ride-a-long in a patrol car. The class meets weekly for nine weeks 

and ends with a graduation ceremony. There will be applications at 

the Quarterly Meeting.  
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Important Numbers 
SeniorBSafe hotline:  274-7477 

To Report a crime – 545-COPS (2677) 

Ridgeway Precinct – 636-4500 

Adrianna Hill (Neighborhood Watch) - 636-4539  

Mayor’s Action Center – 576-6500 or 311 

(Call MAC to report code violations) 

Storm Drain Problem – 357-0100 

Pothole Problem – 528-2911 

To report littering motorists, get the vehicle’s license 

number and call Clean-Up! – 52 CLEAN (2-5326) 

To report unleashed dogs – 363-1416 

To report owners who fail to pick up after their pets – 

576-6721                                                                                                 

For Spanish-speaking officer – 598-4184 

MGU (Multi-Agency Gang Unit- 222-GANG (4264)  

 

 

 

 

KSANA Neighborly News 

  ~   Congratulations to Bill & Patty Singler who are 
celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary this month.   

  ~   Glad to have Bill Stewart and Bud Bush back in the 
neighborhood and doing well. 

  ~   The TV series “Bluff City Law” is filming in Memphis 
from now to October 30th.  “Per the Memphis and Shelby 
County Film and Television Commission, the series is 
looking for local faces (ages 18 and up) to be cast as 
extras”.  If interested, complete a free application at 
www.onlocationcasting.net.  For questions or more info, 
contact: onlocation-castingmemphis@gmail.com . This is 
your chance to be a star!  

~   We would like to welcome our new Neighbors. We 
have a lot of new neighbors joining us on Nextdoor. We 
appreciate you joining our neighborhood via social media 
and encourage you to join us for neighborhood meetings 
and social events like National Night Out, our annual 
Halloween Hayride and the annual Police and Fire BBQ 
dinner. We encourage you to join our community and 
help us continue to build the best neighborhood in east 
Memphis. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Have something for the Keswick Stornaway Newsletter? 
We’re published 4 times a year and would love to include 
your news, questions or comments. You can email them to: 

ksana.contact@gmail.com or patsym50@att.net .  

 
 

Southeast Memphis Neighborhood Partnership 

 
Lynda Whalen, President of BANA, chairs the SE 

Partnership program which deals with code violations. The 

SE Partnership is a coalition of multiple neighborhood 

associations, tasked with keeping Neighborhoods Safe and 

Clean. The group has monthly joint meetings with the 

Memphis Police Department, Shelby County Sheriff 

Department, Shelby County Health Department, County 

Codes, City Codes, Animal Control, Solid Waste, Memphis 

City Beautiful and Clean Memphis. Each agency is 

responsible for different code violations.  Examples of 

complaints: 
 

• Parking in the yard/on grass, overgrown yards, 

inoperable vehicles, more than four cars parked in 

driveway. MPD 

• Cars in grass, warrants anywhere in county. Shelby 

County Sheriff Dept 

• Peeling paint, trash carports, tarps.  City Codes 

• Building structures, illegal business. County Codes 

• Abandoned pools, pools in disrepair, water leaks, 

vermin infestation. Health Department 

• Welfare of dogs, dogs running loose, abandoned dogs.  

Animal Control     

• Debris, trash always at curb, tires in yard, debris and 

limbs blocking sidewalk. Solid Waste. City of 

Memphis. 

 

Help us help you keep our neighborhood safe and clean. 

Please contact 311 or any Board Member or KSANA 

Officer with any concerns that need help from our 

Government.  

 

 

    

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
 

President - David Smith    

 758-0510  SMITHDL55@att.net 

Vice President – Patsy Smith 

 758-0510  patsym50@att.net 

Recording Secretary – Micah Haddad 

619-8092  mysterytrain323@gmail.com  

Treasurer – Roger Meier   

 756-1981   roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net 

Corresponding Secretary –    Julie Wilkins  

 581-5343    jtwilkinsp@comcast.net 

Past President – Suzanne White 

  508-4887    whitefamily01@comcast.net 

Board Members – Ann & Roger Meier   

 756-1981    roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  

Board Members – Hal & Denise Bland  

  757-4376    sharpedhv@gmail.com   

Board Members – New TBD 

   

 

If you would like to serve on or work with the board on a 

project (or two), please contact any Board Member or Officer.  

 

KSANA Email Address: KSANA.contact @gmail.com 

 

KSANA Web site: KSANA.org 

 

A warm welcome to all our new neighbors!  We hope 

to see you at our Quarterly Meetings and special 

events. 
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